M Gma il Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

MBTA Project

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Mar 3, 2023 at 8:20 AM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Joan,

Jon Marshall asked that | submit a recommendation on the attached project that the Select Board will soon review. We have been working with
the applicant and other Town departments to facilitate this plan, which we have used before in this area for this exact same type of work. That
being said, we would recommend to the Board that they approve this request with the understanding that we will continue to work with the
applicant and their contractors. The applicant has also agreed to hire three police detail officers to facilitate traffic and ensure safety at the site
while work is being done, along with one police detail to remain present during the overnight hours to ensure there is no breach in safety protocols.

Respectfully submitted,

Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon
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